
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Teeshla Curtis' <CURTIST@scdhhs.gov>

Date: 6/11/2013 9:22:55 AM
Subject: RE: SCDuE Enrollment

Teeshla,

I think that is certainly possible. Our challenge right now is locating funding to allow us to move forward. Any 
thoughts or ideas would be welcome.

Thanks.

Tony

From: Teeshla Curtis [mailto:CURTIST@scdhhs.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2013 10:05 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: RE: SCDuE Enrollment

Tony,

Do you think we can ‘create' a firewall so that the SHIP counselors/volunteers are not influenced by the contractual 
relationship the ADRCs have with the health plans?

Thanks,
Teeshla

From: Kester, Tony [mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 3:39 PM 
To: Teeshla Curtis
Subject: RE: SCDuE Enrollment

Teesha,

This would most likely be the same group.

Tony

From: Teeshla Curtis [mailto:CURTIST@scdhhs.gov]
Sent: Sunday, June 02, 2013 2:59 PM
To: Rivers, Denise; Kester, Tony
Subject: SCDuE Enrollment

I have asked our CMS officer about the potential conflict of interest with the Lt. Governor's Office on Aging partnering 
with both the State Medicaid Agency for enrollment counseling and with individual health plans for direct services 
provision. Please describe the organizational structure of the Lt. Governor's Office as it relates to the SHIPS and the 
direct service providers through the AAAs. Are there any firewalls between the two areas? This information will help 
us address the conflict of interest question.

Thanks,

Program Manager
South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services
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1801 Main Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 
(803) 898-0070 | Phone 
(803) 255-8209 | Fax
curtist@scdhhs.gov

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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